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TO:   Beebe Healthcare Medical Staff  
 
 
FROM:  Xiaoli Chen, MD, Chairman and Medical Director, Laboratory Services 
 
 
DATE:   March 9, 2022 
 
 
SUBJECT:  CHANGE IN eGFR CALCULATION 
 
 

 
 

Following the recommendation from the National Kidney Foundation and the America 
society of Nephrology Task Force, Beebe Healthcare Laboratory will switch the current 
estimated glomerular filtration rate (eGFR) calculation to the CKD-EPI creatinine 
equation refit without the race variable on March 22, 2022.  
 
 
 

Xiaoli Chen, MD, MBA 
Chairman and Medical Director 
Clinical Laboratory and Pathology Services 
Beebe Healthcare 
302-645-3595 
xchen@beebehealthcare.org 
 


